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Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: YEAR 2 DARTMOOR ZOO VISIT – MONDAY 4 DECEMBER 2023 

This half term, as part of our science learning about animals, their habitats and adaptations, we would like to take the 
children to Dartmoor Zoo. During the day we will tour the zoo and will take part in education workshops to help us 
learn about habitats and adaptations within the animal kingdom.  This visit will give us a fantastic immersion 
experience and allow us to build upon the knowledge that the children will explore in school. 

All of the timings for our trip fall within the normal school day so there will be no change to drop off or pick up times.  
The children will need to take a packed lunch and those entitled to pupil premium free school meals will be provided 
with a packed lunch from school.  School uniform must be worn with suitable footwear (this can be trainers).  There 
will be no need for spending money.   

In order to cover the full cost of coach hire and admission to the Zoo, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 
£7.12 per child or £3.56 if your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding, to be paid online via ParentPay. Thank you 
to WPFA for their contribution to the cost of this trip.  If we do not receive enough contributions for the trip, we will 
have to cancel it.  In the unlikely event that a small surplus should remain, once all the costs for the trip have been 
met, we will retain any amount less than £1.00 per student for use in the support of school activities.  If you have any 
objections to this, please let us know.  Unfortunately membership cards cannot be used on this occasion. 

Please complete the slip below and the SOE3 form by Wednesday 22 November 2023. We are looking for 2 parent 

volunteers per class from Year 2. If you would like to volunteer, please email admin@woodlandspark.devon.sch.uk 

and we will reply with confirmation. 

Kind regards 

The Year 2 Teachers 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To:  Woodlands Park Primary School                                        Re: Dartmoor Zoo - Monday 4 December 

Child:  …………………………………………………………………………………....…                             Class:  ……………………………………………….….…… 
I *do/*do not give permission for my child to attend the above trip: (*delete/ tick accordingly) 
 

 I have paid £7.12 online via ParentPay (or £3.56 as my child receives Pupil Premium funding). 

LUNCH OPTIONS: 

 My child will be having a Packed Lunch provided from home. 

 My child is entitled to Pupil Premium Free School Meals and I require the school to provide a healthy packed lunch. 

 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………..…………   Date: ………………………………………..………….….… 
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